
CORRIGENDUM 

"The last date for the receipt of EOI for the appointment of Internal Auditor is extended up 

to 3 pm on 7 June 2021.The same will be opened at 4 pm on the same day in the presence of 

bidders present. EOI should be in sealed envelope superscribing 'EOI for the appointment of 

Internal Auditor '. The EOI in soft copies will not be accepted". 

           Sd/- 

                   Registrar 

 


